
 
 
 

Applying to Kindergarten in District 7 
Apply between January 22 and March 1, 2013 

How does it work? 

• There are no longer any zoned elementary schools in District 7. In November, the District 7 
Community Education Council approved a plan to make District 7 an elementary choice district.  

• District 7 has two areas: North and South. Families may apply to all District 7 schools, but will have 
a better chance of being admitted to schools in the area where they live. 

• Admission is NOT first-come, first-served. All 
applications received by the deadline are treated the 
same, according to the District 7 admissions 
priorities. 

 
Who is eligible? 
Children born in 2008 who reside in New York City.  
 

How can families apply? 
Beginning January 22, you can apply in three ways: 

• Online at www.nyc.gov/schools/kindergarten   
• In person at the Bronx Enrollment Office, 1 Fordham Plaza, 7th Floor.  

(8 am – 3 pm, Mon - Fri) 
• Over the phone by calling 718-935-2009 (Hours: 8 am – 6 pm, Mon – Fri)  

 

Applications must be submitted no later than March 1, 2013. 
 
District 7 Elementary School Directory 
You can find the District 7 Elementary School Directory online at www.nyc.gov/schools/kindergarten. This 
directory provides detailed information about the District 7 admissions process and will help you to 
explore the elementary school options available for your child.  

District 7 Elementary School Fair 
This event will give you the opportunity to meet representatives from schools within the district. The fair 
will be held from 6 to 8 pm on Wednesday, February 6 at P.S. 5 Port Morris, located at 564 Jackson Ave. 

For more information, call 718-935-2009 or visit www.nyc.gov/schools/kindergarten 
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